Sauk Valley Community College
October 23, 2017

Action Item 4.5
Topic:
Third-Floor-Lab Remodel Approval

College Health:
Metric 4 – College facilities and grounds are clean and updated.  The               campus is safe, secure and welcoming

Presented By:
Dr. David Hellmich, Frank Murphy, and Melissa Dye

Presentation:

On June 20, 2017, the Board was notified of the College’s intent to forgo its third-floor-lab RAMP project request due to the State’s budget crisis resulting in uncertainty this project would be funded.  The College plans to proceed with funding this third-floor-lab project through Building Bond proceeds, which were held for RAMP matching, along with Funding Bond proceeds.  

The abatement portion of the project was approved in September for an amount of $392,555.  

The current request is for the remaining needed $650,000 (see below).

	
	PHS Funding
	Other Funding
	Total

	Third-Floor Abatement Construction
	$95,000
	
	$95,000

	Third-Floor Abatement Fees/Testing
	$29,500
	
	$29,500

	Third-Floor Buildback Construction
	$215,355
	$539,645
	$755.000

	Third-Floor Buildback Fees
	$29,145
	$71,355
	$100,500

	Contingency
	$23,555
	$39,000
	$62,555

	
	$392,555
	$650,000
	$1,042,555


Recommendation:
The administration recommends the Board approve the completion of remodeling the remaining third-floor labs in the amount of $650,000 ($100,000 to be funded with Funding Bonds and $550,000 to be funded with Building Bond proceeds.  

